Dear MPA Alumni,

Evergreen’s MPA program is preparing to graduate its 25th class.
According to the college’s BANNER database you are a member of the first graduating class from the MPA program.

I have checked the library’s archives and we have no photographic record of the class with which you graduated.

I would like to include photos in our next MPA newsletter, either from the graduation, or taken during the some of the class sessions.

Do you happen to have any such photographic documentation that I could borrow briefly, scan into a digital image and then promptly return to you?

Even if you don’t have any photos, we would like to have you respond by mail or e-mail with a personal memory of the program you would like to share, or a reflection on how the MPA degree affected your life and career.

We will send the next edition to printer on May 15th, which means I am asking for your help late in the game.  For that I beg your pardon, but if you can help in any way, please be assured that we will be very grateful.
Sincerely,

Mike McCanna

Assistant Director, MPA – Tribal

Lab 1, Room 3020

2700 Evergreen Parkway NW

Olympia, WA 98505

mccannam@evergreen.edu
360-867-6202

